
Friday Update, April 21, 2023 
 
Good evening Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, April 21, 2023. 
  

Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair 
 

 
 
We had a very successful Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair. I 
want to thank all of our staff that supported this wonderful event, and thank our 
families that were able to attend. A special thank you goes out to Principal Sal 
Frias at Golden Valley High School for hosting, and thank you to Principal Heather 
Drew at Leona Cox for her leadership with the Kids’ Program. We are looking 
forward to continuing to partner with William S. Hart Union High School District 
to bring this event to you in the coming years.  
 
 

 
 



Thank you, families for attending our Open House last night. We have amazing 
teachers that put in a lot of time to prepare for this very special night for your 
family. I want to thank our teachers and staff for all that they did to prepare for 
Open House, and thank them for their commitment and dedication to ensuring 
that our students receive an outstanding education.  
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
 

 


